
Dear Senator Krueger: 
  
Thank you for providing the opportunity for CUNY to testify before the Higher Education budget hearing 
on February 8th, 2024.  During the hearing, there were a few follow up items that were 
requested.  Please see below and feel free to reach out if you have any additional questions. 
  

1. Senator Liz Krueger asked for Executive Salaries: 
• All of CUNY Salaries can be seen online at - https://www.seethroughny.net/payrolls 

  
2. Senator Stavisky wanted to know if our out of state students increased? 

• Below is the 10-year enrollment trend of nonresident students. It declined a bit in terms 
of N since the start of the pandemic but remained stable in terms of % of total 
enrollment (4.6% in fall 2019 to 5.0% in fall 2022, not shown). 

 
  

https://www.seethroughny.net/payrolls


3. Assemblymember Hyndman wanted to know how we attract college presidents and how many 
vacancies we currently have? 

• We attract new presidents through nation-wide searches, far reaching ads and by 
soliciting nominations from a wide array of individuals.  Our recruitment documents 
highlight CUNY’s mission, the opportunity to be part of the nation’s leading urban public 
university system and the transformational role CUNY plays in the lives of its students 
and its economic impact in New York City, New York State and beyond. 

o Current Presidential Searches: 
▪ Bronx Community College 
▪ CUNY Graduate Center 
▪ Kingsborough Community College 
▪ York College 

  
4. Senator Krueger asked for a Financial report on the CUNY Research Foundation 

• https://www.rfcuny.org/rfwebsite/about/financial-statements/ 
 

https://www.rfcuny.org/rfwebsite/about/financial-statements/

